
 

Hello recreation users, 

We’re writing you about a few more changes at our recreation facilities due to COVID-19. 
On Friday, November 13th the Provincial Government moved Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph 
Public Health areas to Level ORANGE-RESTRICT. Learn more about Ontario’s COVID-19 

FRAMEWORK by clicking on the link that follows:  

Learn more about Ontario’s COVID-19 framework 

These changes are designed to further protect you, your families, our employees and our 
community. 

For recreation services, including your sport, the move to Level ORANGE has the following 
impact: 

 We are enhancing our visitor/documentation practices and each rental will be 
required to provide a hard copy list prior to using the facility and must include the 
following: 

1. Name and phone number for each participant 

2. Name and phone number for parents/guardians attending 

3. Confirmation that everyone attending has completed a self-assessment 

 If you don’t already have a COVID-19 documentation form, you can use the sample 
form provided with this message.  

 No spectators are permitted (exemption for parent/guardian supervision of children) 
 You’re already doing your part, and we thank you, for screening your participants for 

COVID-19 symptoms before they participate in classes, programs, practices, games 

or events at City facilities.  
 To ensure your event starts and ends on time, please prepare this documentation on 

the day of your scheduled event before you arrive at a City of Guelph recreation 
facility. 

Please arrive on time so your group can enter the facility 

Please ensure participants arrive on time to avoid any confusion when you arrive. The 
number/names of people on your document MUST match the number/names of people 
entering the facility for your event.  

Any personal information we collect will only be used for the purposes of tracing contact 

with cases of COVID-19. We will protect, and then destroy any personal information 
collected. 

Your cooperation can prevent further restrictions and closures 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/covid-19-response-framework-keeping-ontario-safe-and-open#restrict


Again, we thank you for taking the extra time to prepare the documentation in advance, so 
we can further protect you, your families, our employees and our community. Please 
continue following all public health guidelines so we can continue offering fun, safe sports 

and recreation programs in Guelph.  Like you, we want to return to play. 


